Planning application comment was submitted on the07 February 2024 14:46 PM
The following is a comment on application P240240/F by Robert Selmes
Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment: Commenting for Ramblers. We support PROW comments regarding 2 metre width of Footpath
W101.

We suggest a direct link from the new road to W101 for the convenience of residents wishing to connect to W101
and the wider footpath network.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Robert

Last nhame: Selmes

prostcode I
aaaress [

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: N/A

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240240

Form reference: FS-Case-584832936



